
The Ladies Lunch for March will be at … 

                                                        

 

Are you game for a little exotic food? Never heard of Wally’s?  

If you’re craving shawarma, falafel or other Lebanese delights, 

this is the place for you! With consistent 5-star reviews, it’s a 

winner!  

Join us on Friday, March 8, 11:30 am 

2110 Sunset Blvd, Suite 600, Rocklin  

You can pick from the menu and get a separate check.  They 

have a variety of Middle Eastern food (with a little Greek 

thrown in) and the old standby, burgers.  

Just call or send an email to Irene Pardini so we'll know who's 

coming and the restaurant can be prepared.  

Questions? Contact Irene at 209-3319 or email her at 

irenepardini@gmail.com 

RSVP to Irene no later than March 1. She will send you a 

confirmation to let you know you’re on the list.  

 


